
Wednesday 19 April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers of 3/4MM

I am writing to you with news of a small staff change for 3/4MM.

Michelle has requested that she work 4 days a week to enable her to attend regular
appointments that take her away from the classroom.

We have been lucky to engage Ms Olivia McEvoy to teach 3/4MM every Thursday. Ms McEvoy is
familiar with the class as she teaches them PE every Wednesday.  Olivia and Michelle will work
together so the learning and routine of the classroom remains the same.

Michelle has put the needs of the class first when requesting this change, which I am grateful
for. 

Olivia will join us on camp next week to spend time with the children.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to make contact with me.

Kind regards

Principal
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